
I am neutral on the overall bill, but I am opposed to members of the Board being compensated as identified in Section 9 (1). I am not 
aware of any other boards of the State of Oregon where board members are compensated, and certainly not at the level cited ". . . 
not to exceed 10% of the moneys in the fund on July 1 of each year:. . . " 

Thank you. 


